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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Great news! Our Year 2 children will be visiting the Theatre Royal on Wednesday 4th December to 

watch Snow White in pantomime. 

No special outfits required for the trip – just full school uniform as normal. Please can we ask that 

children are wearing a suitable warm coat due to the cold weather.  

The children will be leaving by coach in the morning and will be returning to school later on in the 

afternoon. 

School will be covering most of the cost for the trip, but we would like to ask for a contribution of £10 to 
help with the remaining costs.  
While trip payments are voluntary, we welcome your contributions to allow these educational visits to go 
ahead.  
 
Please visit the School Money link 

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314  

to pay your £10 contribution.  

 

To grant permission for your child to attend the trip you must fill in the online consent form please visit 

https://forms.office.com/e/HqZMHd0EBN  

Please do not send your child in with any pocket money.  

 

Please complete the form by Wednesday 27th November.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask any of the Year Two staff. 

 
 
Kind regards 
Year 2 Teachers  
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